
From,
William M. Hemby
4712 Tree Top Lane
Easton, PA 18042
Contact:610-253-4488
Email: WilliamMHemby@armyspy.com

Date: March 18, 1972

Dear sir,
I have the honour to recommend Jim Brooks as a Second
Lieutenant and for promotion to Colonel. For 5 years he has been
the second lieutenant of the US Army.

During his service in our unit, Jim has come a long way to this
same position. He managed to establish friendly relations with the
closest circle of soldiers and the entire crew. Jim's eagerness and
dedication became an example for the over and over again. 

Based on Jim's outstanding qualities, I strongly support their
promotion to the high rank. I am deeply convinced that this
decision will be fair not only for them but also for the US Army.
Stay in touch with me if you would like to clarify any details in
my recommendation.
Sincerely,
William
Senior officer
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